
 

IN-PERSON MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

September 16, 2022 9am – 12pm 

ASFI monthly meeting presentation and program beginning at 10am 

WHO: The Advocates for Senior Issues Members, Guests, and Sponsors 
 

WHAT:  An opportunity to be together in-person once again to advocate, learn, and grow 

together. Sponsorship day is a special annual membership meeting where we invite the 

faithful sponsors of the Advocates for Senior Issues to come and share information with us, 

senior fair style! We are excited for you to get to know the organizations, agencies, companies 

and individuals who support the advocacy work we are doing to improve the quality of life of 

our local seniors. Be sure to arrive early and bring a guest!  

 

WHEN: September 16, 2022 9am-12pm 
 

WHERE: Frederick Meijer Garden 

    Huizenga Grand Room & Atrium 

                  1000 E Beltline Ave NE,  

         Grand Rapids, MI 49525 

 

Questions?  

Please contact Advocacy Coordinator, 

Sheri Harris  

SheriH@aaawm.org | 616-222-7015 

or ASFI Sponsorship Chair,              

Phil France 

pfrance61@gmail.com 

2022 Sponsorship Day 

Back by popular demand the LUNCH VOUCHERS 

are available once again! Enjoy lunch after the meeting 

at the Café located at Frederick Meijer Garden. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

SPONSORS 

 

 

 

 WHEN 
Friday, Sept 16, 2022 @ 10 am 

WHERE 
Frederick Meijer Garden & Sculpture Park  
1000 E Beltline Ave NE, Grand Rapids, MI 49525 

MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING 

Advocates for Senior Issues is a non-partisan organization, affiliated 

with the Area Agency on Aging of Western Michigan   

www.aaawm.org/afsi 

AGENDA 

Call to Order and Announcements:  

Lody Zwarensteyn, President 

Legislative Presentation   

Kent County Administrator / Controller  

Alan Vanderberg  

Al Vanderberg serves as County Administrator/Controller of Kent 
County, MI since August 2021.  Previously Al served as County 
Administrator of Ottawa County, MI; Deputy County Administrator/
Controller of Kent County, MI;  City Manager of South Haven, MI; 
and Assistant City Manager of Greenville, MI.  Al served as 
President of the Michigan Municipal Executives and Michigan 
Association of County Administrative Officials (MACAO), Chair of 
the Grand Valley Metropolitan Council (GVMC) Board of 
Directors, and Chair of the former West Michigan Strategic 
Alliance. Al is a member of the adjunct faculty of Grand Valley 
State University where he teaches in the undergraduate and 
masters programs.  He also writes and speaks frequently on local 
government management topics and issues.  

Program Presentation  
“Housing In a Changing World”  

The program presentation will be from Karen Leppek 

AAAWM’s Housing Specialist.   

http://www.aaawm.org/afsi

